September 29, 1967

Mr. Albertoe Giovannini
Giernale Roma

Via Nuova Marittima
Palazzo Lauro

Naples, Italy

Dear Mr. Giovannini:

I recall with pleasure our encounter in Naples on April 29 and
the campaign that your newspaper had undertaken to have a street named
after me in Naples,

Mrs. Sabin and I will arrive in Italy on October 15 and we expect

to come to Naples from Milan at 2210 on Wednesday, October 18. We expect
to spend some time in Naples en October 19 especially since this would be
Mrs. Sabin's first visit there and subsequently we are planning to spend seme
time with our friends Prof. and Mrs. Flaviano Magrassi in Capri. I have
asked Dr. Magrassi to make reservations for us at the Hotel Excelsior for
the night of October 18. If you should be in the city on October 19 it would
give us great plessure to see you. :

I would alse be very much interested to know whether your recom-
mendation for the naming of a street after me has already been accepted.

With best wishes and kindest personal regards,

Sincerely yours,

Albert B, Sabin, M. D.

ABS:meh




